From: Fowler, David

Sent: 29 July 2019 08:04
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Abacus School

Please log representation.

Thanks,

D

David Fowler

Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: Elizabeth Shields_
Sent: 27 July 2019 15:4

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Abacus School

Planning Application Number: 2019/2375/P

As a Hampstead resident | am writing in favour of the development of the former Hampstead Police Station by
Abacus Belsize Primary Free School. | believe that the successful school would significantly benefit the Belsize Park
community and would be an appropriate use of the former Police Station which has been vacant for far too long.
The school is very conscious of the pollution argument raised by some local residents and is taking active measures
to counteract this concern.

Elizabeth Shields



